ROCHESTER MEADOWS, L.L.C.
11685 Majestic Court
Shelby Township, Michigan 48315
(586) 254-2576

April 23, 2007

Edward P. Anzek, AICP

Director, Planning & Development Department
City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309-3033

Re: Extension Request—Tentative Preliminary Plat Approval
Rochester Meadows Subdivision

Dear Mr. Anzek:

Please treat this letter as a request on behalf of Rochester Meadows, L.L.C., to extend the
tentative preliminary plat approval previously granted for a one (1) year period of time.
The reasons for the extension request are twofold: the first being allowing Rochester
Meadows, L.L.C. sufficient time to finalize drainage easements needed to complete the
subdivision and the second being the negative economic climate in Michigan. If you
need anything further to place this matter on the Agenda for the Planming Commission
and the City Council please call me at (586) 254-2576. Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,
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Roy E. Rathka, Jr.
a managing member
Rochester Meadows, L.L.C.
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